



News



January 2008

Dear Jam Club Members

We hope you all had a great Christmas! You all did so well in the Christmas Carol Service. Lots of grown-ups told us how much they enjoyed it! Also, thank you to everyone who helped make the Nativity scene this year. Here is a picture of it for anyone who hasn't seen it:



Our next **Jam Club** is at 9:15 to 10:45am on Sunday 6th January in the Benefice Hall, Wickhambrook. Please come along!

Next Jam Club, we will be looking at something that happened in Ancient Egypt. Have you been learning about the Ancient Egyptians at



school? Maybe you have been to see the Tutankhamun exhibition in London?





Also, we will have a yummy food activity (another one of Jackie's brilliant ideas!)





Remember there will also be a Family Service at 9:30am on Sunday 20th January. Lastly, we wish you all a very Happy New Year and we hope you have a good start to the new term!



See you soon!
Sarah and Elizabeth

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on (01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.